
 

9/8/2020      iReady assessment 

 

Good evening Lake Forest parents, this is Ms Boyd welcoming you back after the 

long Labor Day weekend. A few announcements. 

 

•  Next week Lake Forest will be administering our first schoolwide test on the 

computer – the iReady diagnostic. Please pay close attention to your child’s 

canvas page and our school website for more information about dates and times. 

It is very important for all students to be up and ready for this important 

assessment as the results will be used to group students for future learning. We 

will be sharing parent videos this week to help you help your child at home. 

• First quarter interims will be available on virtual counselor this Friday Sept. 

11. This progress report should give you a good indication of how your child is 

doing so far in E-learning. If you have any questions after reading the report, 

please reach out to your child’s teacher. 

• The district’s Virtual Call Center is closed temporarily. If you have issues 

with your device, please call the front office at 754-323-6350 and schedule an 

appt with Ms Waters. 

• Finally, please know that even though students are not on campus we are 

still required to follow all safety guidelines as before. Everyone entering the 

campus must stop at the front gate and give their reason for entering. We 

appreciate everyone’s cooperation. 

• Thank you for your time and please don’t forget to visit our website for up 

to date information. 

 

Thank you and have a great evening!! 
 


